

WORKSHEET

Date: 11/11/2023
FFS4 – Unit 1



Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1: Read the conversation and complete the gaps with the words in the box.

At the restaurant



Mark and Julie went to Spain on holiday. They stayed in a nice, and big hotel. In the mornings, they had breakfast at the hotel and in the evenings, they ate dinner at local restaurants. One night, they went to the restaurant "Sans Souci" and they sat outside because it was lovely warm weather. They ordered fish with salad and chips. The waiter served it and he brought water and some red wine for them. They made a toast to a great holiday. They saw a big sign. It read "Do not feed the cats". Soon they saw a beautiful cat. It came up to their table. It sat beside Julie. It looked up at her and meowed. "Aw, isn't it sweet?" she said to Mark. Mark smiled and nodded his head.

Then Julie cut a piece of fish and gave it to the cat. It ate the fish and licked its paws. The waiter saw and he frowned - he was not happy! When he went inside Julie cut another piece of fish for the cat. This time the cat did not wait! It jumped on the table took the whole fish and quickly jumped back down. Then it ran off, with the fish in its mouth. At that moment, the waiter came back out. He saw the cat with the fish. He looked at Julie, but he didn't say a thing. He didn't need to: his look said it all.



True or false? Correct the false sentences.

- 1) Mark and Julie went to Turkey on holiday.
- 2) They stayed in a large, pleasant hotel.
- 3) They had full board at the hotel.
- 4) The Sans Souci is a restaurant and they serve fish.
- 5) They drank water and white wine.
- 6) They saw a sign which advised not feeding the cats.
- 7) A beautiful cat approached and it sat beside Mark.
- 8) Julie offered the cat a piece of fish.
- 9) The waiter smiled when Julie gave the cat a piece of fish.
- 10) The second time Julie offered the cat a piece of fish, it stole the whole fish and ran off with it.
- 11) The waiter didn't see what happened.

Answer the questions in full sentences

- a) Where did the couple go on holiday?
- b) Where did they stay?
- c) Where did they go for their evening meals?
- d) Why did they sit outside at the Sans Souci?
- e) What did they drink with their meal?

- f) What came up and sat next to Julie?
- g) Did Julie obey the sign not to feed cats?
- h) Who took Julie's fish?
- i) What was the waiter's attitude when he saw the cat stealing the fish.

Task 2: Listen and tick the correct answer.

1. How many cheeseburgers does the man order?
 - A. 18
 - B. 48
 - C. 80
2. The man is ordering food for a _____ team.
 - A. basketball
 - B. soccer
 - C. tennis
3. The man asks for _____ orders of fries.
 - A. 40
 - B. 50
 - C. 60
4. He also orders 40 _____ shakes.
 - A. chocolate
 - B. strawberry
 - C. vanilla
5. The total comes to _____.
 - A. \$290.13
 - B. \$219.13
 - C. \$290.30